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Village of Cold Spring
Village Board of Trustees
85 Main Street, Cold Spring, NY 10516

Trustees Workshop
3-4-2021

The Village of Cold Spring Board of Trustees held an online workshop meeting via video conference
pursuant to Executive Order 202.1 on Thursday March 4, 2021 at 6:30 pm. Present were: Mayor
Merandy and Trustees Marie Early, Kathleen E. Foley and Frances Murphy. Trustee Heidi Bender was
absent.

CODE UPDATE REVIEW

The Board reviewed the new Chapter on Short-Term Rentals. The Board did not pass Resolution 04-
2021 Setting Date for Public Hearing for Short Term Rentals as they are still awaiting comments from the
Planning Board. In addition, the Board will rework the time line in the chapter.

The Board reviewed the new Chapter on Fences, Chapter 36 (Brush, Grass and Weeds), Chapter 40
(Building Construction) and Chapter 126 (Vehicles and Traffic).

The next Code Update review meeting is March 25 at 6:30pm.

ADJOURNMENT
Trustee Foley made a motion to adjourn. Mayor Merandy seconded and the motion passed unanimously
at 8:20 pm.

Submitted by: M. Early

Mayor Merandy Date



